
James Monroe Elementary School
August 2021

Principal’s Message
Hello Mighty Monroe Families!  We have begun a new school year, with all students
returning to in person learning.  The Mighty Monroe Staff is very excited to see our little
bears in the classroom, cafeteria, out in the play areas, and throughout the school.
Although certain restrictions have been lifted, we still want to follow previous guidelines,
because they are simply good practices, for instance, sanitizing work areas after use,
washing hands frequently, and keeping distances and respecting personal space.  The wearing of the facemask,
indoors by students and staff, is still being followed.  We are also continuing with implementing the Daily Health
Screener.  Please be sure to complete that every day.  If you need any assistance with Parent Square and/or the Daily
Health Screener, do not hesitate to visit our front office.  Thank you, and let’s have an awesome year!

Upcoming
Events
8/5 - Teachers return to campus!

8/9 - First Day of School!

8/12 - Early Out @ 1:10 pm

8/13 - Spirit Day - Wear Monroe
“Gear” or RED!

8/16 - Beginning of 2nd week of
school!  PLEASE be sure to
complete the Health Screener
EVERYDAY!

8/19 - Early Out @ 1:10 pm

8/20 - Spirit Day - Wear Monroe
“Gear” or RED!

8/23 - Beginning of 3rd week of
school!

8/26 - Last early out of the year
@ 1:10 pm

Event Highlights

Week one in the books for the Mighty Monroe Bears!

We had an interesting, but fun first week at James Monroe.  It seems as
if the school hasn’t had a first day, or first week, opening in quite some
time.  The teachers and staff picked up right where we left off.

Some highlights!

- Administration visited every classroom to introduce themselves and
briefly speak to the students.

- The Monroe PBIS team had their first meeting to discuss the upcoming
implementation of various PBIS structures.

- Daily screener was implemented.  There were many students sent to
the cafeteria the first day.  Since then, the number has dwindled down.
We will continue to work on that!

- TK & Kinder parents were allowed on campus to assist their students
and help them get acclimated to the campus and routines.  Many of our
students are learning and following the proper procedures in the morning
and afternoon.
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